
 
 

Date: 19th August, 2023 

 

  

To  

Online surveillance  

BSE Limited, P J Towers,  

Dalai Street,  

Mumbai - 400001  

 

 

Sub: Clarification Regarding Price Movement  

 

Dear Sir,  

 

This is in respect to your email dated 18th August, 2023 we would like to inform that we do not 

have any new/additional information/announcement which may have bearing on the price 

behaviour in the scrip.  

 

 

Regards,  

 

 
For Tilak Ventures Limited  

 

 
Devendra Kumar 

Company Secretary 


